
  

  

Friday, March 18, 2011 

MEMORANDUM FOR: Other Stakeholders 

FROM: Kathryn M. Medina, Executive Director, Chief Human Capital Officer 
Council 

Subject: CHCO Council Bulletin for Week Ending 03/18/2011 

BY BCC TO CHCO COMMUNITY 

Bulletin Announcements for week ending March 18, 2011 https://chcoc.gov/ 

NEXT Deputy CHCO Meeting 

March 24th (10am-12pm) 
Pendleton Room, 5TH Floor, OPM 

NEXT Full Council Meeting 

April 12th (10am-12pm) 
Executive Conference Room, 5TH Floor, OPM 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Attention: These Announcements May Contain Action Items and/or Deadlines. PLEASE 
READ!! 

New Due Date for Submission of Agency Plans for Increasing Employment of People with 
Disabilities - April 11th, 2011 

Click Here to read Memo from Deputy Director, Christine Griffin 

JOB POSTINGS – Agencies can send Job Announcements for HR/SES Positions – Send to 
chcoc@opm.gov 

INCASE YOU MISSED IT…. 

International Association of Latino Public Administration Executives, Inc. – Federal Hispanic 
Women’s Executive Career Enhancement Conference to be held August 16-18, 2011 in 
Arlington, VA. 

Additional information about the conference can be found at ialpae.org/index.html. 

https://chcoc.gov/
mailto:chcoc@opm.gov
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Read Memo HERE. 

Blacks In Government Annual National Training Conference to be held August 22-25, 2011 in  
Boston, MA. 

Additional information about the conference can be found at bignet.org/ntc/index.htm. 

Read Memo HERE. 

Memo: Information Request Supporting the Establishment of an Occupational Series for 
Information Management 

Memo: Classification of Freedom of Information Act Positions 

OTHER News & Events 

WELCOME TO HR UNIVERSITY! 

Visit the premier federal resource for HR training at: hru.gov 

Read the Press Release HERE. 

CHCOs and Deputy CHCOs are invited to attend: CHCI Leadership Roundtable 
Conference 

Click HERE for more information and to register, seating is limited. 

The CHCO bulletin is the primary means of disseminating pertinent and timely information to 
CHCOs on a wide range of Human Capital issues. The consolidated nature of this bulletin is 
meant to reduce the e-mail flow and streamline key communications. 

Each agency should ensure they are getting all information contained in the weekly bulletin.  
If you have any comments, suggestions or questions on the bulletin or its contents, please feel 
free to contact me directly at kathryn.medina@opm.gov 

mailto:kathryn.medina@opm.gov
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